
 
The board held a regular meeting on February 3, 2014  at the township building.  At 7 PM, Jay Clark-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees Jeremy Saling and 
Dave Lang; Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker- Rick Johnson and residents Kenneth Johnson 
and Mike Schlesonia. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Lang- Talked to Rob Small re: parking lot and sealing roads.  Ordered signs for Panhandle & Cinder 
Tipple. 
Clark- Ordered steamer from Goss Supply in Zanesville, should have next week. 
 
New Business 
Saling-Reported the 4H dogs were coming back on Wednesdays.  
Lang-  Contacted the insurance co. re: a broken tail light that a resident said the plow truck broke.  
Informed trustees that the twp is not liable as long as the work is being done in a safe manner. 
 Clark- Discussed what to do during upcoming storm.  Rick will check with Cargill re: salt ordered last 
week.  Reported that 550 has once again been sick and is now fixed again.  Trustees discussed  
replacing this truck. 
 
Public Comment- Mike reported 2 cracks in the new truck bay floor and also lots of rust in the water 
lines.  There are still som issues with the squad. 
 Roads- Ordered 2 cutting edges for each truck. 
Safety- None 
Zoning- Reported one phone call re: drive on Cotterman and emails re: cell tower upgrade on 
Linnville. 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Payments in the amount of $6,505.66 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
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